
carthage title ix process
A report of sexual violence is received by Public Safety, the Office of Student Life, 

the Office of Residential Life, or other campus community member responsible for 
reporting Title IX concerns.

Title IX staff contacts you to request a meeting to 
provide information, resources, options, and to 

explain the investigation process.

The report is shared with 
the Title IX coordinator

YOU CHOOSE to meet and discuss resources 
and options. Options include:

• supportive measures such as a no contact 
order, counseling services, class 
reassignment, etc.

• filing a formal complaint and pursue a 
sexual harassment proceeding under this 
Policy, and that such a proceeding will 
occur independently of any criminal 
investigation and proceeding

YOU CHOOSE to pursue 
interim measures but not 
file a formal complaint at 

this time. A formal 
complaint can be filed at 
any time as long as both 
individuals involved are 

still affiliated with 
Carthage College.

YOU CHOOSE NOT 
to meet with a Title IX 

staff member.

Your case is documented 
and may be part of 

statistics in an annual 
Clery Report.

YOU CHOOSE 
to file a formal 

complaint.

Carthage 
initiates a Title 

IX investigation.

Actions taken by YOU

Actions taken in 
response to a report of 
sexual violence


